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Abstract 

To better manage and understand the migratory patterns of the species, the Mississippi Department of 
Marine Resources attached pop-up satellite tags to Tripletail captured in the Mississippi Sound. Tagging 
of wild-caught individuals occurred immediately prior to the expected migration of the fish during cooler 
months. In Fall 2019, Wildlife Computers miniPAT tags were deployed on ten fish. These tags record 
data throughout the deployment and upload data through the satellite network at the end of the 
deployment. Six of the ten tags provided data covering the Fall of 2019. In Fall 2021, Desert Star SeaTag-
GEO tags were deployed on 10 fish as well as a single Wildlife Computers miniPAT tag deployment. 
Any time a SeaTag-GEO‘s antenna breaches the surface of the water, the tag is capable of satellite 
communications. This may occur many times throughout the deployment and provides real-time GPS 
location. Six of the ten SeaTag-GEOs provided real-time tracking data throughout the Fall of 2021. The 
complete data transmissions for these eleven tags are still pending. 
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